
March 14, 1989

Mr. Pierre-Andr6 Bissonnette
Commissioner
International Joint Commission
100 Metcalfe Street
-18th Floor.
-Ottawa, Ontario
KIP 5M1

Dear Commissioner Bissonnette:

Re: Great Lakes United 1989 Annual General Meeting

Thank you for agreeing to speak at the 1989 Annual General
meeting of Great Lakes United. The meeting is being held May
5th, 6th and 7th 1989 at Georgian College in Owen Sound, Ontario.

As we discussed we would like you to speak on the "International
Joint Commission and the Public." Your panel is scheduled from
1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. on Saturday, May 6th.

We would like you to lead off this program by speaking for
approximately 15 minutes. The other two panelists are Tim Eder
of the National Wildlife Federation, and Sister Pat Lupo of the
Erie County Environmental Coalition. We hope that there will be
time after that for questions from our members.

Details about the logistics of the meeting will be forwarded to
you from our Buffalo office. You will be pleased to know that
Great Lakes United has hired a new Executive Director, a Canadian
Phil Weller of Waterloo.

'An international organization dedicated to conserving and protecting the Great Lakes and St. Lawrence River" -40
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Should you require any more information do not hestitate to call
me at (416) 977-2410 or Mr. Weller after March 20th at our

Buffalo office (716) 886-0142.

Yours truly,

GREAT LAKES UNITED
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Sarah Miller
Co-ordinator 1989 Great Lakes United
Annual.General Meeting
c/o CELA
243 Queen Street West
4th Floor
Toronto, Ontario
•M5V 1Z4
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